
Dear Members of the House Education Committee, 
 
I am writing to urge a Do Pass recommendation for HB1472, which will allow microschools in 
North Dakota. Educational freedom is important and microschools will give children the 
opportunity to thrive in an individualized environment.  
 
Microschools are a needed alternative for parents who are looking for an innovative, unique, 
more tailored learning atmosphere for their children. 
 
My husband and I have two young children who we intend to homeschool, but we would love 
the opportunity to integrate a microschool to both help, and be helped by other families in similar 
situations.  
 
Thank you, 
Grace Boehm 
Mandan, ND 


